
 

 

DRAFT  

 

PUBLIC HEARING February 8, 2022 

The Town Board of the Town of Cooperstown, Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, convened in open session 

on February 8, 2022, at 6:30 p.m., at the Town Hall for the purpose of a Public Hearing. The hearing 

began at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Those in attendance: Sup. Bill Enz, Susan Kornely and Treasurer Bernadette Duescher. Sup. Fred 

Lemens, Chairman David Blakeslee, Sup. Mike Albers, Sup. Pat VanGroll arrived about 6:45 pm. One 

resident was present. Others present: Dan Kasten- Roadman, County Supervisor James Falkowski 

 

The Public Hearing is to review changes to the General Code of Ordinances Chapter 6 – Public Works 

and Chapter 9 – Public Peace and Good Order. No questions were asked. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

  

Minutes prior to approval    Susan Kornely, Clerk 


